
 

 

 

 

March 1, 2017 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

The Waterloo Girls Minor Hockey Association (WGMHA) requires 

that all volunteer coaching and team staff have a Vulnerable 

Sector Search (VSS)/Criminal Record Search prior to November 

1st of the current year. 

 

Please complete a police records check for the following WGMHA 

volunteer___________________________________________. 

 

Regards, 

Lisa Haller 

Director of Concerns and Support 

WGMHA 

lisa@waterlooravens.com 


